
 

 

Johann Combrink and Kasey Bylsma from Numzaan Safaris, are 

supporting our West Walker Sportsman Event this year with a 7-day 

South African safari for 2 hunters!  This 2x1 hunt will take place in the 

Limpopo Province and can be scheduled for the hunting season of March through October of 

2018 or 2019.  This hunt offers a $750 credit toward trophy fees for EACH hunter! This 

donation can be upgraded to include more hunters, non-hunters, and days all per the 

current pricelist with the outfitter. The hunter can use a minimum .270 rifle. Rifles and 

ammo are available to rent from Numzaan at a minimal cost. Hunt arrival and departure 

point is Johannesburg, Oliver Tambo International Airport. Included in this donation are 

transportation to and from the airport, all transportation during the safari, lodging, laundry, 

meals during the safari, and field prep including skinning, caping, and salting of trophies. 

[Not included is Day of Arrival and Day of Departure, Airfare, and Shipping of Trophies] 

 

Please feel free to check out our website: www.numzaan.com 

For further questions please contact: Kasey@numzaan.com & Johann@numzaan.com  

 

 

We thank Numzaan Safaris for this 100% donation! 
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